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Test Report Change Notification
Previously we announced approval of the Mvista® Blastomyces Antigen EIA by the 
NY State Department of Health. Through this process reviewers asked that we include 
the statement below about possible cross reaction with other known pathogens on our 
reports.

When tested in cultures of 10⁵ – 10⁶ organisms/mL, cross-reactions occurred with 
Histoplasma spp., Coccidioides spp., Paracoccidioides brasiliensis, Talaromyces 
marneffei, Aspergillus nidulans, and Candida tropicalis.

Beginning Monday, February 10, 2025, the statement above will be added to our report 
format for test code 316, Blastomyces Antigen EIA.

Download a copy of a sample report here
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